
After March 2021, our monthly meeting resumed in February 2022 with an attendance of 40 members 

after the covid-19 restriction were lifted by government for mass gatherings with restricted numbers. 

The Vice President welcomed the members, as the President could not attend the meeting due to his 

more important contingencies and this is the first time the President has excused himself from our 

meetings in the last 4 years. The Vice President announced AGM likely to take place during May / June 

2022 and also said that ACUK accounts are ready for projecting to the AGM. 

The Secretary welcomed the gathering and former President Sri. Muralidhara and former Secretary, 

Sri B.K.Kumar to the meeting. He also said that during last two years ACUK lost 12 members. In this 

regard, a minute silence was observed as a mark of respect to the below mentioned departed souls. 

  
 

NANDA KUMAR G R 
8/5/2020 

PRABHAKAR S 
9/6/2020 

ABDUL HAFEEZ PATEL 
13/7/2020 

   

PRAKASH R G 
16/9/2020 

Dr. SADASHIVA B K 
30/9/2020 

RANGANATH S 
20/2/2021 

  
 

SHIVALINGU 
22/4/2021 

VENKATESH S K 
8/8/2021 

SHASHANK P 
17/9/2021 



 
 

 

SATHYAJI RAO B 
28/9/2021 

RAVI K 
8/10/2021 

DINESH S 
2/11/2021 

 

The Secretary recalled the services of Shri B Sathyaji Rao and his contribution to ACUK & concluded by 

requesting all members to follow values & ideals laid down by Shri. Sathyaji Rao. 

The Secretary also announced wavier of Subscription payable by members for the year 2021-2022 as 

decided by working committee. 

He also said that ACUK activities were at a standstill including AGMs of 2020, 2021 & 2022 due to the 

Pandemic & Corona restrictions. He informed that present committee is planning to have the AGMs 

around May/June 2022 including conduction of elections for the next committee to eventually 

handover the reins of ACUK. He also said that due to unforeseen circumstances the February monthly 

meeting was deferred to third Wednesday & expressed that the meetings will be tried and scheduled 

for the 2nd Wednesdays from March 2022 

He also announced that our Members, Mr. Mohit Krishna Das & Mr.K.R. Vasuki are making a debut in 

First class matches on 17.2.2022. He wished all success to both of them which was applauded by 

members. 

The Secretary intimated the house that it is open for questions and answers. 

1. Question: Players’ registration in KSCA app is having a problem – showing red sign against 

player of a team which does not allow scorer to accept for nomination. This is impacting 

Umpires to go ahead in starting the game. 

Reply: Scorer to coordinate with KSCA officials to eventually resolve the issue before umpires 

proceed in conducting the game with minimum time delay. 

Also, KSCA appointed scorer to verify data prior to scheduled game within time to avoid delay 

& inconvenience in commencing the match. 

2. Question: Attire by players of teams to be as per KSCA Playing conditions. 

Reply: Umpires to use their diligence in handling this effectively & efficiently. To ensure that 

all players comply with KSCA PC by informing teams well in advance. 

  

 



3. Question: Delay in call & signal of NOBALL by strikers end Umpire - field restrictions during 

limited overs game 

Reply: Umpires to handle as per PC protocol judiciously with high Presence of mind. If, not 

called in time, if after realizing there is an error, umpires to call & signal NOBALL before the 

start of next delivery to be followed by subsequent actions as per Laws of Cricket. 

 

The Meeting concluded with the National Anthem. 


